
Hi, 

I own the ground floor flat at 12 Sherriff Road NW6. 

1 Hilltop Road NW6 directly overlooks my garden.  I became aware today, that my neighbor at this 

address is applying for planning permission to build a new structure.  This building will stop all light 

from entering my garden.  The new building has most of the windows facing the rear of the building 

directly overlooking my garden. 

 

What can I do to object to this proposal? 

 

I am very upset and concerned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bonnie Copp 

12 Sherriff Road 

Ground floor 

NW6 2AU 

 


